If your child is experiencing or has experienced any of the following symptoms in the last
24 hours, please DO NOT send them to school:

e Fever of 100° or more (child must be fever free for 24 hours without using fever
reducing medicine)

e Vomiting

e Diarrhea

We also encourage that you keep your child at home if they have colored discharge
coming from their nose and/or eyes along with other cold/flu symptoms (low grade fevers,
cough, fussiness, etc.).

If your child is put on an antibiotic, for their safety, we request that you wait 24 hours
before sending them to school.

We will call you to pick up your child if:

e Your child begins to run a fever of 100° or higher
e Your child has 3 or more episodes of diarrhea
e Your child vomits

We ask that you promptly pick up your child when you are called. They will sit with Mrs.
Alfreda or Mrs. Brittany until you arrive, which takes that staff away from their duties. If
you are not here to pick your child up within 30 minutes of a call, you will be charged $10
to pay for individual care for your child.

We have these policies in place to prevent passing illnesses to other children and our
teachers.

Thank you for entrusting us with your children, and as always, please let us know if you
have any questions or concerns.



